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Pool staff taking advantage of Halloween   
 
The Vernon Aquatic Centre will be closing to the public at 3 p.m. on Wednesday, October 31, 
Halloween Night. 
 
Staff are taking advantage of this historically slow night in the pool to perform some scheduled 
maintenance on the pool systems to improve bather experience. The Aquatic Centre will reopen 
to the public at 6:30 a.m. the following morning.  
 
The Fitness Gym and Dogwood Gymnasium will remain open for those wishing to enjoy the 
Vernon Recreation Centre. 
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